BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES
November 13, 2017

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee and called to order at

10:30 in the Annex by the new Chairman Nelda Hart.

MEMBERS PRESENT - Chairman Nelda Hart, Bob Stockinger, Sarah Barnett, Board Member Bill Burdick,
Ed Jamison, Linda Sanders, Genie Dunnage, Erica DenHartog, Lynn Ring, Barb Donovan, Barbara Quinn,

and Nancy Bouman.

ABSENT — Carolyn Beeson, Janice Roberts, and Rory Potter.

MINUTES - Minutes were sent out by email.
BLOCK CAPTAINS - None
BELLA BUZZ — None.

Other — The meeting today is to introduce our new chairman to the members and to brain storm new
ideas that we can introduce to the members and residents, The "ICE Welcoming Committee will be
postponed until January. The Mission Statement will be reviewed to see if any there should be any
additions or changes be made. It was announced that Debra Warneke has submitted her resignation
because of her teaching. Nelda had a list of new residents to BellaVita that needs to be visited by
Communication members. This is our way of introducing them to our community and our activities..
Nelda would like us to make our own business cards to hand out when we visit. We can visit in their
home, at the clubhouse, our own home. We need to give the new residents time to settle in their
homes. Each member was given a current calendar, a current newsletter, and a copy of the Welcoming
Process. These were reviewed and suggestions were made to change or clarify information that is going

out to residents.

BELLAVIEW — This event is coming soon and advertising and planning will be coming soon.

The next meeting date is pending.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively Submitted,
Sarah Barnett, Secretary



